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We’re always looking for ways to
improve your experience. 

This month, we’re introducing new
finance options, making it easier than
ever to spread the cost of treatments
and achieve the smile you’ve always

wanted. 
Call us on 01482 770597
Ask our team for details!

We have some
exciting news to

share...



Dear Valued Patients,

Spring is on its way, bringing brighter days and fresh
new beginnings—just like your smile! 

🌸 Refresh Your Smile  This Spring

Spring is the perfect time for a fresh start!

 If you haven’t had a dental check-up or hygiene visit
recently, now is a great time to book in and give your

smile a little extra TLC. 

Call the team on 01482 770597 to book a professional
clean and polish that will leave your teeth looking and

feeling fantastic!

🐣 Easter Treats & Your Teeth

With Easter just around the corner, we know it’s hard to
resist those delicious chocolate eggs! Enjoy your treats
but remember to balance them with good oral hygiene. 

Here are some quick tips:
✔ Eat sweet treats at mealtimes rather than snacking
throughout the day.
✔ Rinse your mouth with water after eating sugary
foods.
✔ Brush twice a day with fluoride toothpaste to protect
your teeth.

Join us in
wishing Ozge
a wonderful
birthday this

month.


